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Commissioner Librera Addresses New Jersey Association of Parent Coordinators

In prepared remarks at the 15th Annual NJ Association of Parent Coordinators, Inc. Conference, Commissioner of
Education William L. Librera today called for the continued parental involvement in education and addressed the
critical education issues being addressed by the Gov. James E. McGreevey Administration.

The conference was held this morning at the Hilton Hotel in East Brunswick.
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